
-----Original Message----- 
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>  
Sent: Thursday, September 24, 2020 10:12 AM 
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Letter of Comment -  
 
The Ontario Energy Board 
 
-- Comment date -- 
2020-09-24 
 
-- Case Number -- 
EB-2020-0040 
 
-- Name -- 
Alexandra Bemben 
 
-- Phone -- 

 
 
-- Company -- 
 
 
-- Address -- 

 
 
-- Comments -- 
I wholly reject the proposal to raise rates for the already struggling residents of Niagara. It is shameful 
and predatory to attempt to raise rates when we are in the middle of a pandemic and many people are 
out of work or just returning to work and likely with a higher load of debt. 
 
-- Attachment -- 
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